Community Feedback on Terra Cognita Winter, 2011 

Very nice! -Mike Hagen, Hoh River Trust
Keep up the great work. 
Li/qtskal/ax2  -Katie Krueger, staff attorney and policy analyst  Quileute Natural Resources
Wow, I am so impressed!
-Cecilia Jacobs, Port Angeles High School
Wow, very nice.  Send my regards to your class.
-Linda Rotmark 
Executive Director, Clallam Economic Development Council
Hi, I used to teach a Careers in Education course at the Skills Center.  I'm retired now and volunteer for Streamkeepers, publishing their "In the Flow" newsletter.  I want to commend you and your students for the excellent job you did on the latest issue of "Terra Cognita."  Lots of interesting and informative articles- great project! -Jean Sigmar, Streamkeepers 
Nice newsletter--thank you!
- Verne Farrell, Silvicultural and Fire Systems 

Hi Dan and Tara and all you students,
I thouroughly enjoyed Terra Cognita. I think your are doing amazing valuable work. It's great you've taken on monitoring Valley and Tumwater Creek with Streamkeepers, thank you. I do have a question.  Is there a way I could see the GIS work you did for the revegetation project on Morse? 
-Valli Sanstrom, Streamkeepers + Huxley
If you desire any assistance with training let me know.  See attachments.
I once worked for the Skill Center.
-Gordon Gibbs, Certified Forester, Retired DNR
This is very impressive. You and the students are doing great things.
-Bob Lawrence-Markarian, Director, Workforce Education & Business Training, Peninsula College
Wow, great newsletter.  Tell your students I am impressed.  Call Cam Field if you want to plant trees.  Also, remember "my" tree farm is open for education trips- talk to Cam.  Also, Chickamin Creek flows out of the tree farm under 101, then Edgewood drive and on to join Dry Creek.  It would be a great stream (type 5) to study.

I sure like to see students out in the field.

-Toni Wade, Chickamin Tree Farm
I posted it on Hands on the Land for you. ONP is a member, so I thought it would be a valid place to post it. 
http://www.handsontheland.org/blog/92-terra-cognita.html
If you and your students wanted to post more entries on that site in the future, I'd be glad to provide you a logon to that site.  

-Dave Zelenka, Olympic National Park Contractor
Sweet! – Ian Miller, Sea Grant
Hi Dan, THIS IS FANTASTIC!!!
What high quality! I shared a copy with John Henry after the science meeting and he was VERY impressed too!
So glad you're in our school district!
-Patricia Schromen, Dry Creek Elementary School
 

Thanks for the newsletter!  Keep up the good work.

-Cheers, Annie Woods, 

Volunteer Coordinator - COASST

Great newsletter!  I learned several new things from it.  -Marilyn Harbaugh, Streamkeeper
Very cool!!  Thanks for sending it my way!  I enjoyed looking at the great things the kids are doing!
-Brenda Manson, Stevens Middle School Science
Wow - this is terrific! Hats off to you for guiding your students to creating this. Love the name too.

I'm going to pass this along to folks in the office. If you and your students are OK with it, I'm pretty sure this link could end up being sent to other teachers who are looking for examples along these lines. -Dave Wilton, Facing the Future 

Great idea!!  Great product!!  Great name!!

Thank you and your students, Dan.

 -Peter Alexander, Lincoln High School

Nice work!  -Tina Smith-O’Hara, PA School District
Terrific!  You're doing some great things over there!
-Deb Volturno, Lincoln High School
Thanks Daniel! Glad to see your students [at the ‘Studium Generale’]!  They did a nice job on the newsletter. -Al Bergstein, Olympic Peninsula Environmental News 
Nice newsletter! It looks great. We were really excited to see the pictures from students came out to Morse Creek with us. I’m glad they enjoyed it. We really did too. 

-Kai Wallin, North Olympic Salmon Coalition

This is really great.  Feiro may be getting into the topic of the Combined Sewer Overflow - would your class have any interest in taking a look at the CSO ... doing some educational publications about it?  It was great to see you at Voices.

-Betsy Wharton, Feiro Marine Life Center Board

